AOA
Respected sir,
                          There was an interview for AS post of Jan Baz-B in which CHW,s complained me against the interview that an outsider was present during it, UCPO is the most senior cadre at UC level,that's why they have expectations from me. I made a mistake that I haven't seen the situation by myself, but I did an email in this regard to an irrelevant upper level what I regreted a lot and I excused to my first line supervisor earlier  and I will not repeat the same mistake again in future.

Thanks.

Regards;
Rasheed Afridi 
UCPO Janbaz-B 
District khyber.

On Fri, 3 Feb 2023, 5:56 pm , <muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org> wrote:
Dear Mr. Rasheed Afridi,
 
I hope you will be doing well. Attached please find the Show Cause Letter. Kindly acknowledge it and send a reply within 48 hours. 
 
 
Regards,
 
MUHAMMAD MUSLEHUDDIN
SENIOR HR OFFICER
CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd
PESHAWAR OFFICE
+92-333-9224883 /  +971-55-3867238
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